
Comments:

A short and sweet comment on R-1343 -- consumers should have the ability to 
choose whether or not to opt into overdraft protection for checking accounts.  
It is ridiculous that banks can continue to allow ATM and debt card 
transactions when accounts are negative. 
Please change the rule. 
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